City of Fort Worth, Texas
Mayor and Council Communication

DATE: 02/27/24 M&C FILE NUMBER: M&C 24-0141
LOG NAME: 06REJECTION OF BIDS FOR PROPOSALS FOR SMALL-SCALE INFRASTRUCTU
SUBJECT

(ALL) Authorize Rejection of All Bids Received for Development Services Small-Scale Infrastructure Projects

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the City Council authorize the rejection of all bids received for Development Services Department Small-Scale
Infrastructure Projects

DISCUSSION:

This Mayor and Council Communication (M&C) is to reject all bids received for Development Services Department Small-Scale Infrastructure
Projects.

Small-Scale Infrastructure Projects, previously named Miscellaneous Projects, are small-scale or infill infrastructure projects that can include 800
feet or less of water, sewer, or storm services and, four or fewer street light installations.

The project was advertised for bids on 12/16/2022 and on 12/23/2022 in the Fort Worth Star-Telegram. On February 9, 2023, bids were received
from Ground UP Development, Inc., Coronado Roadway Construction, LLC, and Fort Worth Civil Constructors, LLC.

After evaluation of the bids submitted, it was determined that a prequalified street light contractor was not provided and a revision to the bid item
specification required for the scope of services. Staff intends to modify the bid specifications and advertise on a later date.

A Form 1295 is not required because: This M&C does not request approval of a contract with a business entity.

FISCAL INFORMATION / CERTIFICATION:

The Director of Finance certifies that approval of this recommendation will have no material effect on City funds.

Submitted for City Manager's Office by: Dana Burghdoff 8018

Originating Business Unit Head: D.J. Harrell 8032

Additional Information Contact: Evelyn Roberts 7838



